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 Friday 11th January 2019 
  

Dear parent/ carer, 
  

We hope that you had a lovely Christmas and lots of fun during the holidays!  
  

Many thanks for all of your best wishes and support building up to Christmas and 

since our return, it is greatly appreciated by the whole staff team. 
  

May we request that those of you lucky enough to have received a new phone 

from Santa please notify the school office if there has been any change of your 

contact details (or those of anyone else whose number we hold as a contact for 

your child), just so we can keep in touch easily. 
  

As you know, prior to the holidays First Buses gave a warning that they intend to 

remove a number of services through Kingsley if there is not a change to parking 

habits outside school which are causing their drivers to have to drive on the wrong 

side of the road, particularly on the bend, which is dangerous. With this in mind, we 

again urge you to consider the journey of the bus whilst parking. As a school, we 

are working with a member of the Parish Council to develop a questionnaire 

regarding transport to school which we will advise you of in due course and are 

also working alongside the Staffordshire County Council’s Road Safety team on 

travel initiatives. Following monitoring of parking before the holidays, we were 

reassured to see that the vast majority of parking was considerate and safe - we 

thank you for this. We know how much you care about your school and your 

community and thank you for your ongoing thought and consideration. 
  

This term, Year 3 and Year 4 will be swimming on Monday afternoons. Two year 

groups will be enjoying Bikeability training over the weeks ahead too: Year 4 on 

Tuesday 15th January; and Year 5 on Thursday 24th and Friday 25th January.  
  

The school and TMPF family wish you the very, very best for a wonderful and 

happy 2019 and look forward to the exciting opportunities throughout the year 

ahead and to continuing to work together with you. 
  

Many thanks, 
  

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


